
File No. PM-13015/01/2023/NMC/Publication                                                           Dated: 21.11.2023

Dear Sir/Madam,

      I am writing to inform you that the Publication Division has been entrusted with the
significant responsibility of developing a library which will be a valuable resource for students,
teachers, and researchers and fostering an academic environment within the National Medical
Commission (NMC).

2. In line with this directive, we are also working on the exploration and documentation of
'Medicine & Surgery in Ancient India'.

3. To facilitate the successful completion of this initiative, we want to enlist experts from the
medical field, or any other discipline who can help us develop the library by identifying and
collecting the books or manuscripts to maintain a comprehensive list of books.

4. We kindly request your immediate attention to disseminate this information and help us
gather information about experts in this field whose expertise and commitment is crucial to the
success of this endeavor.

5. In this regard, those faculty members who have an interest and have worked in the field of
'Medicine & Surgery in Ancient India' may be requested to fill Google Form
(https://forms.gle/PdCRo4ub1JKRzgLZ8) attached here latest by 15 December, 2023. We will
contact the experts as and when required.

7.  We look forward to your prompt action and cooperation in this matter and we look forward
to hearing from you soon.

Warm Regards

Yours’ Sincerely
 
 
 
 
 

Prof. (Dr.) Yogender Malik
Member, EMRB

Head Publication Division
National Medical Commission

 
To,
 
The Dean/Director/Principal
All the Govt./Pvt. Medical Colleges
All States & UTs
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